

March 26, 2018

Ms. Kate Hartley
Director
Mayor's Office of Housing and Community Development
1 South Van Ness
5th. Floor
San Francisco, CA 94103

Dear Ms. Hartley,

I am writing to confirm that The San Francisco Foundation has a charitable fund dedicated to support the affordable housing work at 101 Hyde Street. The fund has a balance of \$6.4M and the Foundation is prepared to make an initial distribution of \$1M to the city for this work upon receipt of an eligible spending plan.

Thank you.

Ruben D. Orduña

Vice President for Development and Donor Services